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the united church of canada

Telephone:  604-574-5813 / Fax:  604-574-5816 
Website:  www.cloverdaleunitedchurch.ca
Office E-mail:  cloverdalehazelmereuc@telus.net

Cloverdale   
      

    

          Hazelmere
17575 - 58 A Ave.  Surrey
          

    
                      1614 - 184 St.  Surrey

Worship & Sunday School - 10:30 am
                                          Worship  - 8:45 am

Minister:  Rev. Lori Megley-Best  (lori.megley-best@telus.net)

Cloverdale Music Director:  Sharon Lauzé

Hazelmere Music:  Jo-Anne Rattray / Phyllis Barnson
Office Administrator:  Janet Cliff
Office Hours:   Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday    10am – 2pm
Following Worship, please join us for conversation and refreshments

February 15, 2015
This week at Cloverdale Pastoral Charge: 
Today:
Last Sunday after Epiphany


Annual General Meeting Sunday


Readers:   Eleanor Thompson (H)  Isabel McCurdy (C)
Tuesday:
Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper – 6pm, followed by 


Service of the Ashes 

Thursday:
(CUC) Choir Rehearsal – 7pm

Saturday:
“Garden of Eatin” Meeting – 11am (CUC)


Coldest Night of the Year Walk – 5pm 

 

     Pacific Community Church

Next Sunday:  
First Sunday in Lent – Communion Sunday


(CUC) Celebration Box 
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Shrove Tuesday and Ashes Service

Tuesday, February 17, 6PM
Mark the beginning of Lent by sharing dinner with your church family.  Join us for a pancake dinner, followed by the Service of Ashes. 
[image: image7.jpg]-
- =
-

ASH
WEDNESDAY




Mark your calendars

LENTEN STUDY 
4 Tuesdays …..

March 3,10,17,24
1-2:30pm  OR  6:30-8pm
Please sign up.   More info to come.
Canadian Flag Day – Hazelmere will be putting up the Canadian Flag for Canadian Flag Day, February 15th.  This day was declared in 1996 and marks a day in 1965 when our red and white maple leaf flag was first raised over Parliament.
Enormous Garage Sale at Cultus Lake Camp on Saturday, February 28th from 9am to 3pm.  Bring your friends for the greatest garage sale ever!  Items include life jackets, tables and chairs, dishes, arts & craft supplies, building supplies, home & garden supplies … even kitchen sinks!

Volunteers Required … helping with set-up, directing traffic and assisting with the sale.  Please contact the camp to sign up.   Ron & Connie Heppner, Caretakers – 1720 Lindell Avenue, Lindell Beach ~ 604.858.6033.

[image: image8.png]€)

(&b}



Coldest Night of the Year Walk

Join members and friends of the Cloverdale United Church team in walking and raising money for the Cloverdale Community Kitchen.  This walk takes place at 5pm on February 21st  from the Pacific Community Church in Cloverdale.  To register for the walk or just make a donation, please see Tina Thomlinson or Lorrie Brown for more details.
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Fraser Presbyterial UCW Spring Rally & AGM

Colebrook United       5441 – 125A Street, Surrey

Tuesday, March 17, 2015 from 9:30 am  -  2:30 pm 
Theme:  “End Child Poverty” 

Keynote Speaker:  Trish Garner

Community Organizer for the BC Poverty Reduction Coalition

Simplicity and Compassion:  A Men's Weekend with Facilitator Scott Swanson.  Explore the source of our dignity and humanity as men through the eyes of St Francis of Assisi.
  ~ April 24-26, 2015 at the Lodge at Twin Creeks in Abbostford, BC
  ~ May 1-3, 2015 at the Bethlehem Retreat Centre in Nanaimo, BC
For more information, contact  scott@uzimaservices.com
Live-In Caregiver Position Available effective April 1st in the Guildford / Surrey area.  Check the bulletin board for full details.
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WE CARE BAGS  - The Sunday School is putting together bags for needy people who come to the church.   If you would like to help out with this project, below is a list of items needed.   
Items that would be useful are: 

· canned fruit, apple sauce 
· canned tuna salad/ chicken salad…the kind that is already mixed with dressing and ready to spread on crackers 
· wipes 



● Kleenex 
· cough drops 


● bottled water 
· gum 



● small toothbrush 
· tooth paste 


● deodorant 
· pocket flashlight 

● socks 
· rain poncho 


● granola bars 
· raisins 


● gloves 
· crackers

(anything non-perishable / long shelf life and that doesn't need heating)
Scripture Readings for February 22nd   ~ First in Lent

Genesis 9:8-17

Psalm 25:1-10

1 Peter 3:18-22

Mark 1:9-15

At Cloverdale this morning:

Coffee:  Evelyn & Sadley Shindruk

Greeters / Ushers:  Ollie McPherson & Syndney MacPherson

Projectionist:  Roger Saunders

Sign-Up sheet is available at Coffee Hour or please see Marjorie Saunders.
Presbytery Youth and Young Adult Contract Position

Application Deadline:  February 22, 2015

Position Start Date:  March 1, 2015  /  Position End Date:  February 29, 2016
This is a one-year contract position to animate, enliven, and promote awareness of youth and young adult ministry within Fraser Presbytery. Crucial to the position will be the coordination of a weekend-long youth retreat. The position will also require regular interaction with those responsible for youth and young adult ministry in congregational and regional settings in order to support youth, young adults and their leaders to gather regularly in safe, sacred, local and regional communities within the Presbytery.  For more info, contact Scott Reynolds at scottrobertreynolds@gmail.com.   or see full info on bulletin board.
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Do you want to Garden  this year?
Our first meeting is February 21
at 11:00 am at Cloverdale United Church.
If you would like a plot of your own, to share a plot, to volunteer to support the garden effort by general maintenance, weeding and harvesting the food bank plot, taking veggies and produce to the food bank during the growing season, helping at a Harvest table event or pot luck meal event during the season, we want to see you!  Many hands make light work and with your hands in the earth, and the touch of the spirit, it doesn’t much feel like work!

Plots are $20.00 for the year and water is supplied.  Meet your neighbours at the “Garden”.

Our Purpose:   Cloverdale United Church is home to

“The Garden of Eatin” Community Garden

We offer ourselves and our land and welcome the community in inclusive food-growing gardens.

As a faith community, we have seen first-hand the tremendous benefits of getting involved in the wider community and offering a place where people belong and can create rich and meaningful relationships.

We believe that community gardens are a critical element to the well-being and social inclusion of citizens.  We also strongly believe that today they offer not only environmental alternatives, but serve as vehicles to promote positive change and community development in the neighbourhood.

At Cloverdale United Church there are 19 vegetable plots in the garden along with a communal food bank garden and pots that grow herbs.  The garden has guidelines for gardeners around organic gardening

If you are interested in gardening with us this year, please contact Jane Harding 604-576-0423  or jane@janeharding.ca
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